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PARISH COUNCIL NOTES

From the Meeting held 14th November 2013 in All Saints Church, Whiteparish.
Horses
The Parish Council would like to remind horse riders that horses are not to be ridden on pavements and this has been confirmed by the police. Subsequently, there have been reports of horse deposits on pavements causing concern for pedestrians.
Speed Indication Display Signs  
Following an enquiry from a parishioner Wiltshire Council have stated that they no longer install permanent Speed Indication Display Signs (SIDS) due to their long term ineffectiveness.  
New signs for Memorial Centre
The Parish Council hopes to receive CATG funding for new signs to the Memorial Centre including 1 additional double sided finger to the fingerpost at the junction of Romsey Road and Common Road as well as a double sided metal sign opposite the entrance to the car park.
HGV’s

It has been agreed to ask the Wiltshire Council Highway Engineer to assess Newton Lane, Miles Lane and Dean Lane regarding the use of these roads by HGV’s. 
Grass Cutting
It was agreed to renew the annual grass cutting agreement between the Parish Council and the Memorial Trust.  

Next Meeting

Villagers are invited to attend the next meeting, which is at 7.30pm on Thursday, 12th December 2013 in the Church.    The public of Whiteparish are welcome to raise any village matter at this meeting.  Please inform the clerk or any councillor if you are unable to attend and wish to raise any village matter.

Prepared by

Maria Pennington,

Clerk to Whiteparish Parish Council
Birchley, Chapel Hill, West Grimstead, 
Salisbury, SP5 3SJ

maria.pennington456@btinternet.com
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